17.

CONFIRMATION OF REPORT

The Board resolved that the reports of the Board meeting held on Wednesday 1 August and the
Special Meeting held on Friday 24 August, as circulated, be confirmed subject to the following. Linda
Rutland wanted it recorded in the report of the meeting of 24 August, that she did not consider an item
relating to oak trees in Bridle Path Road as being a maintenance issue.



